
My ESNR annual meeting journey with great support from a WFNRS travel grant 

I would like to express my deep appreciation to the WFNRS travel grant program for allowing me to 

actively participate in the prestigious ESNR meeting, a significant annual event in Neuroradiology. This 

grant provided access to enriching lectures and enabled the establishment of valuable new 

collaborations. This experience has significantly broadened my horizons and enhanced my existing 

knowledge base. 

The ESNR annual meeting encompassed a diverse range of topics, with each presentation demonstrating 

exceptional quality and shedding light on novel research findings. The enthusiasm and dedication 

exhibited by presenters towards their respective subjects were not only captivating but also profoundly 

motivating. I had the honor of presenting the results of my meta-analyses at the ESNR annual meeting, 

focusing on the impact of the VASARI set, which aims to provide a standardized approach in glioma 

imaging, on patient care. 

Indeed, my attendance at this annual meeting would not have been possible without the invaluable 

travel grant support from WFNRS. The knowledge and experiences I gained by attending the ESNR annual 

meeting will be essential in shaping my professional journey. Therefore, I would like to express my 

heartfelt gratitude to everyone who contributed to making this travel grant a reality. 

 


